
In-Production Photo Report for 

Marion Fire Department, IA

Job# 41388
Status as of June 28, 2024

Your new Pierce apparatus is now in production! 

This week your cab began fabrication. In the next 

report your cab may continue the fabrication process.
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Due to the annual Pierce facility summer shut down, 

your next scheduled report is July 12, 2024.
Thank you.  Have a very safe & happy Independence Day week!

http://reliantfire.com/
http://www.piercemfg.com/
https://www.facebook.com/ReliantFireApparatus/
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